
What did your child do? 
 

Your child learned about plants and animals they 
might meet at Seahurst Beach.  They also used their 
field guides to fill in cool facts about the organisms 
on the beach. 
 

They then visited Seahurst Beach and saw              
organisms that are normally underwater—
uncovered by the low tide!  During the field trip,  
your child made observations, discovered new       
organisms, and became official Beach Heroes! 

  Learning for the entire family! 

Located at Seahurst Park in Burien, we not only offer classroom programs, but free family  
programs for all ages!  Check out our upcoming programs at 

EnvironmentalScienceCenter.Org 

 
Learn About Your Child’s Recent Field Trip to the Beach! 

Want to visit the beach at low tide?  
Go to https://envsciencecenter.org/learn/ 

 

• There are many days this summer where the 
tide will be low during the day (see the 
highlighted dates in the calendars on the right). 
Go to our website and look up the TIDE CHART 
for more details on times! 

• Download the MARINE LIFE IDENTIFICATION 
GUIDE to help with your discoveries.  

 
And remember to be beach STARS when you visit!! 

Your child’s experience was made possible by the generous gifts of people just like you!  Funding 

also comes from:   

Official Beach Hero 

EnvironmentalScienceCenter.org  

 Step carefully 

 Touch gently with two wet fingers 

 Animals stay where you find them 

 Remove only trash 

 Share what you learned! 

This project was partially funded by a 

South King County Fund Environmental 

Grant from the Port of Seattle.  


